
Dear Undergraduate Students, 

 

On behalf of PinSeekers of Central Florida, we are pleased to announce the availability of 

scholarships for undergraduate students who demonstrate exceptional academic achievement 

and possess outstanding character. 

 

We believe in supporting and empowering students who have excelled in their studies and have 

shown a commitment to personal growth and integrity. As such, we are offering scholarships to 

undergraduate students who have achieved a minimum GPA of 3.5 and who exemplify the 

values of honesty, integrity, and compassion in their academic and personal lives. 

 

These scholarships are intended to provide financial assistance to deserving students who are 

dedicated to furthering their education and making a positive impact in their chosen field of 

study. We recognize the hard work and dedication that it takes to achieve a 3.5 GPA, and we 

commend those who have also demonstrated exceptional character traits in their academic 

pursuits. 

 

If you meet the criteria of having a 3.5 GPA and possessing great character, we encourage you 

to apply for our scholarship program. We believe that by investing in your education, we are 

investing in the future of our community and society. 

 

Please visit our website for more information on how to apply for the scholarship and the 

deadline for submission. We look forward to receiving your application and supporting you in 

your academic journey. 

 

www.pinseekersofcentralflorida.com 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Ms. Barbara Adams 

Scholarship Chair 

PinSeekers of Central Florida 

 

http://www.pinseekersofcentralflorida.com/

